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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lipcoln

counties
1 message :
Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 1:25 PM

Joy Pierce <redwooddreamer2@att.net>
Reply-To: Joy Pierce <redwooddreamer2@att.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area.
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Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering r: =
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this - E?
project. EE
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If the ground water rights are misused in this environmentally S
devastating way, it will have long range issues of high water rates we T
can't afford here in No. Nevada, ruining habitat and farm lands, and a -
tax that will overwhetm all of Nevada. Please do not pass this bill or o,
allow billions of gallons to be used in this manner. i
Sincerely, -
Joy Pierce
Reno, NV
Sincerely,
Joy Pierce
6789 Alicante Ct DCNR/DWR
Reno, NV 89523-2040 RECEIVED
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